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To: Lee Eng Tan
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Dear Mr. Tan,

I am writing in my capacity as Mayor of the City of South Miami, representing the views of my residents
and the City Commission.

1) My city favors Florida's current net metering laws, and we oppose any increase in connection fees.
We believe the current $7.50 monthly connection charge is sufficient to cover transmission costs
associated with net metering.

2) We support third-party sales of solar power, and the possibilities of microgrids and power reliability
enhancements associated with innovation that will come about as a result of third-party sales.

3) Finally, we fully support solar public and private energy initiatives to displace carbon fuel
consumption and reduce nuclear waste generation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Philip K. Stoddard
Mayor of South Miami
6130 Sunset Drive
South Miami  FL  33143-3209
pstoddard@southmiamifl.gov
305-342-0161 mobile
www.southmiamifl.gov
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public and media upon request.


